

Corringham Gazette



Academic Year 2015/16

Corringham CE Primary School

Tuesday 5th July 2016

David Stainton-Watson Memorial Football Tournament

Once again we will be holding this special tournament in school. David was a former pupil of our school and was loved by many of our children and staff. We will be joined by three local schools for the afternoon and all children will be going out to support the team. We would like to invite all parents, family and friends along. There will be a small raffle and refreshments available. All money raised will be sent to SOBS, a charity supporting bereaved parents.



Clubs

Today is our last week of clubs until September. Thank you to all the staff who have given their time freely so that so many children can take part. A special thank you to Dan Senescall who has run our football club along with Mrs Fillingham and thank you also to our former pupils, Tamzin, Charlie and Olivia who have kindly run a dance and drama club this year.

KS2 Production

Last week, letters were sent out about our forthcoming KS2 Production, Robin Hood. If you would like to come along, please don't forget to send in your ticket requests and payment asap. I think you will be in for a treat as the rehearsals seem to be going down a storm!

Summer Fair

We just wanted to say a huge thank you to all those that gave their time both last Friday and all the hours leading up to the event. The rain held off - ish! Thank you also to those that came along to support the event. The PTFA will be reporting the final amount raised very soon but between you and me, I think it is pretty impressive!

Sports Day/Mini Olympics

On Tuesday 12th July, we welcome our sports coaches back from MSP who will lead our morning of sports and activities with all the children. Afterwards friends and family are welcome to stay for a Family Picnic on the field. Parents can arrive from 9.30am. Children that have ordered meals already will be welcome to take them outside to join family if they wish.

Monitoring

Over the year we have welcomed our Educational Advisor (EA) into school on a number of occasions. On her last visit she looked at books, completed a learning walk, spoke with children and scrutinized data. We are pleased to say that the EA confirmed the school judgement that we are a 'good' school, with governance, leadership, quality of teaching and the way children talk about their school and how safe they feel, being highlighted within the report. Well done everyone!

Our Early Years received an external moderation visit this term. They agreed with our judgements of pupil progress and achievement.

Reminder:

- Dinner menus will be sent out this week for September. Please return completed orders by Wednesday 13th July.
- ◆ PE kits for all children on 12th July.
- ◆ Beach Trip letters in by Monday 11th.

Diary Dates:	
Mon 11th	Afternoon KS2 Performance_ village hall 1.30pm
Tues 12th	Mini-Olympics/Sports morning
	followed by a Family Picnic—everyone welcome
Tues 12th	Evening KS2 Performance—at village hall 6.00pm
Wed 13th	1.15pm DSW Football Tournament - all welcome
Mon 18th	Whole School Beach Trip
Tues 19th	2pm End of Term Church Service—all welcome
Thurs 21st	Y6 Leavers' Celebration—Y6 parents welcome
Last Dav.	Children return on Monday 5th September

Friendship * Trust * Love * Determination * Respect * Excellence